
2021 JANUARY NEWSLETTER

SAVE the DATE
Our 2021 annual meeting is going virtual again, and is 

scheduled for Wednesday, March 17 at 6:15pm.

Be sure to RSVP and join us!

Please visit maplefcu.net/annualmeeting to RSVP. 

While the annual meeting will be held virtually again this year out 
of concern for the health and safety of our members, board, and 

staff, we do have some fun things planned and prizes to give away.

You will soon receive a new debit card!
For members that currently have a Maple debit card, be on the lookout for a new debit card in your 
mailbox in early July.

In order to make sure you receive important information about this change, and that you receive 
your new debit card on time, please make sure your address, phone number and email on file with 
us are correct. 

Not sure if your information is correct? 

You can call or drop by to verify that we have your most up-to-date information. If you have recently 
moved or any doubt that we have the correct information you can log in to your online banking or 
mobile app and make your changes by clicking User Profile>Settings> Edit/Change.

Your new card will have a completely new number and look, complete with EMV and contactless 
capabilities. 

Once this change takes place we will have the ability to instantly issue cards, which will eliminate 
wait time if you ever need to replace a lost or stolen card.

Watch for more details on our improved card program over the coming months. We'll send you email 
updates and communicate progress via social media and our website as well.

IMPORTANT!
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UPCOMING 
HOLIDAY 
CLOSINGS

Need a fresh start? 
We have the solution!
The holidays are over. How’s your wallet looking? 
Maybe you said “yes” to that store credit card 
just to get that 20% discount. Maybe you got 
your first statement of the new year and felt the 
familiar twinge of buyer's remorse. Either way, 
the new year is here, and those bills will keep 
rolling in.

Between shaky finances, COVID-19, and holiday 
expenses, many of us are off to a challenging 
start to 2021. Luckily for you, you’re in the right 
place—because Maple FCU is the perfect place 
for imperfect people.

We could talk about our personal loans with 
low-interest rates and flexible payments.  
We could tell you about our Maple FCU Visa® 
Credit Card with an interest rate less than half 
of the national average of those big box store 
credit cards. But we’ll save that. We want to 
know where you’re feeling the financial pain 
so we can make the right plan for you.

Call 337-233-6264 or fill out the form online 
to schedule a time to speak with one of our 
experienced financial solutions providers.  
We'll make sure 2021 can be one of your best 
years yet.

President's Day: February 15

Maple Annual Meeting: March 17

Good Friday: April 2

Memorial Day: May 31

Independence Day: July 4–5

Labor Day: September 6

Maybe it’s your child. Maybe it’s you! If you’ve been 
striving to excel in academics, community involvement, 
and extracurricular activities, we want to help pave the 
way and bring your college dreams to life. 

Let Maple help fund your education. With our Maple 
Scholarship program, four lucky students will be 
awarded scholarships to help offset the cost of tuition 
to their chosen college. 

• One recipient of a $2,000 scholarship from Maple FCU 

• Three recipients of $1,000 scholarships from Maple FCU

 

All applications are due no later than  
March 1, 2021.

We are dedicated to supporting our members, now and 
for the future. Our scholarship program is an essential 
part of that promise. Since its inception, Maple has 
awarded thousands of dollars in funding to students, 
and we look forward to funding striving students for 
years to come.

More details are online at  
maplefcu.net/pave-your-way-with-maple

Do you know a hardworking 
college-bound student? 

NEW HOURS! 
Starting: Tuesday, March 2

We will begin opening the branch at 9AM  
EVERY TUESDAY. We'll be using this time to  
meet together as a team to better serve you!

Best of all? Applicants who qualify for Maple 
scholarships also qualify for additional scholarship 
opportunities with the Lafayette Chapter of Credit 
Unions for an additional $3,000 in scholarships.


